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I would like to express my sincere gratitude and appreciation to SPIO society for the great help they always offer
to young Otolaryngology researchers from overseas. During my stay in Japan (2014-2016), I worked under super-
vision of professor Kenji Suzuki and professor Seiichi Nakata at Fujita Health University School of Medicine, Second
affiliated hospital, Nagoya, Aichi Prefecture. The SPIO award which I received in 2014, helped me so much during
my research work in Japan. It was an experimental basic research about chronic otitis media with cholesteatoma.
We published three research articles and one case report from this work until now!. After I came back to my home
country, I discussed my MD thesis and was graduated as a lecturer of Otorhino-
laryngology at Sohag University. Now, I perform different otologic procedures and
continue my research work as well.

In addition, I supervise postgraduate
students in their master and MD programs,
teaching Otorhinolaryngology curriculum to
undergraduate students and house officers.
Lastly, I joined the wonderful cochlear
implant team in our department. Once again,
thank you for your help and fruitful support.
BEST REGARDS.




